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DIRECTOR'S MESSAGE

As we close the challenging yet wonderful year of 2024, the team at Hana
Academy looks forward to 2025 with great optimism. We know we can handle
every situation because every member of the Hana Academy family stands
united and supports one another. With this unity, we are committed to
delivering the best service and learning experience for everyone. Merry
Christmas and Happy New Year to all!

— Kyuseok Ko (Bryan)
Director, Hana Academy

NATIONALITY RATIO FOOD HIGHLIGHTS

B korean [ Chinese [ Arab [ Japanese

COURSE RATIO FUN IN THE KITCHEN

B Junior Course | Guardian Course

[ General ESL Light ESL | IELTS




CHRISTMAS PARTY

The Christmas party at Hana Academy is all about family coming together! We make sure to stick by
each other through thick and thin. To celebrate the joyous Yuletide season, everyone was there, filling
the event with love, laughter, and holiday cheer!




